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Woolley joins Hudson Meridian Construction Group
August 08, 2011 - Design / Build

According to Hudson Meridian Construction Group, Rich Woolley has joined the firm as vice
president of construction services.

Woolley comes with a wealth of experience within the industry, having constructed over 2,000
apartments in Manhattan, Westchester and Stamford, Conn. In addition to managing projects,
Woolley has extensive experience in estimating and purchasing which will be a significant focus in
his role as VP of construction services.

Our new innovations and the increasing demand from our customers led us to look for an addition to
our team who will fit in with our exceptional service and it is very fortunate that we were able to find
someone of Woolley's caliber to fulfill this role. Hudson Meridian is confident that he will play a key
role in providing and implementing high quality construction services.
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